Summary for the 31st meeting of the WHO Code Compliance Panel
The WHO Code Compliance Panel (the Compliance Panel) met via videoconference to discuss one complaint under the Health Workers Code and routine business. One new member, Iris Reuvecamp, was welcomed as Chair of the Compliance Panel.
The Compliance Panel considered one complaint under the Health Workers’ Code. This complaint related to a company’s Facebook post about contraindications for breastfeeding. The Facebook post did not include clear information about the benefits/superiority of breastfeeding, the negative effect on breastfeeding of introducing partial formula feeding, or the difficulty of reversing a decision to not breastfeed (Article 5.1). The Facebook post did not contain images or text that idealised infant formula (Article 5.2). The contraindications stated in the Facebook post were not objective or consistent with current knowledge about breastfeeding (Article 3). Further education and advice about the Health Workers’ Code and the provision of information on breastfeeding and formula feeding will be provided to the company.

